
 

Tuscaloosa Backpack Coalition 

2015 Backpack Registration 

 
Child’s Name School  

(2015-2016) 
Grade 

(2015-2016) 
Gender 

Boy/Girl 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

*Please return this form to the school by April 20, 2015 

 

 

Address __________________________________Email _________________________________________ 

 

City ______________________  State _____  Zip _______________________________________ 

 

Home Phone #  ________________  Other Phone # _____________________________________ 
 

Because it is important for the Tuscaloosa Backpack Coalition to have good contact information,  

it is the responsibility of the parent/guardian to notify the school if there is an  

address or phone number change over the summer.  
 

Parental Consent 
 

I give permission for the Tuscaloosa Backpack Coalition, consisting of, but not limited to the following 

entities: Hope For My City, Operation Comfort, Salvation Army, Temporary Emergency Services (TES), 

Tuscaloosa's One Place (TOP) and Tuscaloosa's Promise/Children's Policy Council to release my information 

to similar organizations and other agencies providing school supplies. 
 

I give my permission for the use of video or photos of my child/ children taken during the Tuscaloosa 

Backpack Coalition Giveaway events.  I understand that these photos/videos may be used in future 

promotional materials and for solicitation of supplies for this event.  
 

I understand that sponsors and other participants in the Tuscaloosa Backpack Coalition will not use my 

child’s photo for any other purpose but for the promotion of backpack giveaway events. 

 

 

Parent/ Guardian Name  ___________________________________    

                                                         (Please Print)  

Signature _______________________       Date _______________  
 

* Your application for assistance for a backpack & school supplies will be considered; however, 

returning this form does not necessarily guarantee said assistance. You will receive a notice from the 

school before the end of this school year if you are selected to receive assistance. The pick-up site for your 

backpack/supplies for the 2015-2016 school year will be listed on the notice.                                              
                                                                                                     


